
AMERICANS ACROSS THE COUNTRY 
HAVE NEW HEALTH INSURANCE 

THAT STARTS ON JANUARY 1, 2014
THANKS TO THE AFFORDABLE CARE ACT. 

BEFORE YOU GO TO THE DOCTOR OR PHARMACY:

If you're one of them, here's what you should 
know when it’s time to go to the doctor.

Get your insurance card or a temporary card with 
your new plan’s information. If you don’t have your 
card yet, ask your insurance company to give you 
some other way to confirm your coverage.

Make sure you know when your first premium 
payment is due.

Check to see which doctors and pharmacies are 
in your network. 

AT YOUR FIRST VISIT:

Bring your insurance card with you to the doctor or 
pharmacy. If you don’t have a card, ask your doctor 
or pharmacy what other proof of insurance they 
may accept.

If you thought you enrolled in health coverage but 
aren’t showing up in the system, call your insurance 
company directly.  If you don’t have your insurer’s 
contact information call the Marketplace Call Center 
(1-800-318-2596) and a trained representative can 
provide it to you.

STILL SHOPPING FOR COVERAGE?

If you haven’t yet selected a health insurance plan for 2014, 
you still can through March 31, 2014. Get started today and visit 
HealthCare.gov, call our call center at 1-800-318-2596, or find 
in-person help in your community at LocalHelp.HealthCare.gov.

If your old plan was cancelled and you haven’t chosen a new plan 
yet, call our hotline dedicated to consumers with cancelled policies 
(1-866-837-0677) and a trained representative can assist you.

#GETCOVERED HEALTHCARE.GOV


